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Macquarie Boys’ High School

 

 

Mon 15 Sept

 

VET Work Place’t: L Sungkar 

 

 

Tues 16 Sept

 

VET Work Place’t:  L Sungkar

 

Wed 17 Sept

 

VET Work Place’t: L Sungkar

 

Yr 11 Sport 

-

 School 

 

Thur 18 Sept

 

VET Work Place’t: L Sungkar

 

Yr 11 Exams

: 

IT Vet, Art, 

Legal St, Metals

 

Fri 19 Sept

 

VET Work Place’t: L Sungkar

 

Yr 11 Exams: Bus St, ITT, 

Food Tech, IPT, SLR

 

Mon 22 Sept

 

Yr 11 Exams: English

 

Tue 23 Sept

 

Yr 11 Exams: Maths, Bio

 

Wed 24 Sept

 

Driver education 

-

 all Yr 11 at 

the Sydney Tennis Centre, 

Olympic Park, Homebush. 9 

-

 

2.15pm.

 

Thur  25 Sept

 

Normal lessons for yr 11

 

Fri 26 Sept

 

Annual Awards Day & Yr 12 

Farewell Assembly.  10am

 

 

 HSC 

 

Year 12 are coming into the final weeks of HSC preparation.  The first 

HSC exam for almost all our students will be English, Paper 1, which 

takes place on Friday 17th October.

 

All HSC classes are doing valuable classwork, especially revision, every 

lesson and ALL year 12 are expected to be at school every day.  It is 

also possible for boys to get one

-

on

-

one coaching with teachers who will 

give students extra revision time during sport or free periods.  Not to 

take advantage of this generous offer would be a pity.

 

 

      SCHOOL CAPTAINS

 

The election of our 2009 captain and vice captain will took place this 

week  and I am pleased to announce that the school captain for 2009 

will be 

Umit Tarhan

 and 

Viveek Vinod

  will be our vice captain.  The 

election was close and came down to the distribution of preferences.  I 

congratulate all candidates and thank year 11 adviser, Mr Pensini, for 

conducting the ballot.

 

 

DRIVER EDUCATION

 

There will be a compulsory Driver Education seminar day for year 11 at 

Homebush on Wednesday 24th September.  This course is part of the 

non

-

examinable HSC curriculum where students are introduced to life 

issues, such as driver safety.  This program aims to make young drivers 

and passengers aware of their responsibilities when in cars.  As these 

boys will soon becoming licenced drivers, this seminar is very important.

 

 

END OF PRELIMINARY HSC FOR Yr 11

 

The preliminary course comes to an end at the end of this term and 

those year 11 students who pass their preliminary course will move onto 

the HSC in term 4.  

 

Year 11 will have their 

final preliminary exams 

from September 18 to 

September 23.  The performance in these exams will be a good indica-

tor of whether a student should continue at school and begin the HSC 

course or leave school.

 

Students continuing in term 4 will need to consider which subject to drop 

(unlike the preliminary course, only 5 x 2 unit courses are required for 

the HSC) and this decision should be made after discussion with class 

teachers and Ms Woodhams, our careers adviser.

 

ANNUAL AWARDS DAY

 

In a break with tradition, we will hold our annual prize

-

giving at the end 

of term 3.  These awards  will acknowledge the performance of year 12 

students in their HSC course and year 11 students in the preliminary 

course.  Parents are welcome to attend and invitations will be sent 

home next week.  The ceremony will be followed by a farewell morning 

tea for staff, students and parents.  Don’t forget your camera!

 








